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 From: Debra K <dgator96@gmail.com>
 Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:31 PM

 To: Means, Gilbert S
 Subject: Re: February 2020 Human Rights Board

Gilbert:

I am regretfully having to resign from this board due to health concerns.  Please 
accept this 
effective immediately. 
  
Sincerely, 

Debra Krawczykiewicz

On Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 9:25 AM Means, Gilbert S <MeansGS@cityofgainesville.org> 
wrote:
Thank you Debra, We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Gilbert S. Means Jr.
Office Coordinator
Office of Equal Opportunity
222 E. University Ave. (2nd Fl)
Gainesville, Fl 32601
Desk: (352) 393-8727
Office: (352) 334-5051 
Email: meansgs@cityofgainesville.org
Office Hours: Monday thru Friday 8am – 5pm E.S.T.
 
    
 
   
 
Citizen Engagement Tip - 
Did you know that you can sign up to receive emailed alerts on City of Gainesville 
topics that interest you? Visit 
www.cityofgainesville.org, click Agenda & Minutes, and Sign In (in the top right 
corner) and add your own tailored 
“key words” to get started. Whenever your keywords appear on any agenda for the City
Commission or boards and 
committees, you will receive an emailed notice with a direct link to the items. 
 
Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want 
your e-mail address released in response to a 
public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact
this office by phone or in writing.
 
 
From: Debra K [mailto:dgator96@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 8:35 AM 
To: Means, Gilbert S <MeansGS@cityofgainesville.org> 
Cc: lcbarszczak@gmail.com; Marshall, Teneeshia L <MarshallTL@cityofgainesville.org>;
Martin, Michele 
F <MartinMF@cityofgainesville.org>; Umoinyang, Innocent 
<UmoinyangI1@cityofgainesville.org>; Lee, 
Bridget S <LeeBS@cityofgainesville.org>; Warren, Sylvia D. 
<warrensd@cityofgainesville.org>; Carr, 
Crystal <CarrC1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Re: February 2020 Human Rights Board
 
I will be in attendance.
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Debra Krawczykiewicz 
On Wed, Feb 19, 2020, 8:23 AM Means, Gilbert S <MeansGS@cityofgainesville.org> 
wrote:
Greetings Human Rights Board Members,
 
     This email serves to confirm your attendance for this month’s HRB meeting 
scheduled for 
Thursday, February 27th, 2020.  This meeting will be held in the Roberta Lisle Kline

Conference Room, Rm 16 located on the basement floor of City Hall starting at 5:30 
pm.  Members are asked to access the conference room through the main entrance of 
City 
Hall.   Please advise on your availability to attend by no later than Friday, 
February 21st , 2020 
via email or phone in, in order to establish a quorum.   
 
Below is a Listing of future HRB meetings that are scheduled for the remainder of 
the calendar 
year.   If an approved cancellation has been made to a scheduled meeting, members 
will be 
promptly notified, thank you. 
 
 
     Human Rights Board Master Meeting Calendar
 
       Month                           Day          
FEBRUARY
27
2020
MARCH
26
2020
APRIL
30
2020
MAY
28
2020
JUNE
25
2020
JULY
30
2020
AUGUST
27
2020
SEPTEMBER
24
2020
OCTOBER
29
2020
NOVEMBER
TBD
2020
DECEMBER
16
2020
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Respectfully, 
 
Gilbert S. Means Jr.
Office Coordinator
Office of Equal Opportunity
222 E. University Ave. (2nd Fl)
Gainesville, Fl 32601
Desk: (352) 393-8727
Office: (352) 334-5051 
Email: meansgs@cityofgainesville.org
Office Hours: Monday thru Friday 8am – 5pm E.S.T.
 
   
 

 
Citizen Engagement Tip - 
Did you know that you can sign up to receive emailed alerts on City of Gainesville 
topics that interest you? Visit 
www.cityofgainesville.org, click Agenda & Minutes, and Sign In (in the top right 
corner) and add your own tailored 
“key words” to get started. Whenever your keywords appear on any agenda for the City
Commission or boards and 
committees, you will receive an emailed notice with a direct link to the items. 
 
Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want 
your e-mail address released in response to a 
public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact
this office by phone or in writing.
 
 
 
-- 

 
  
Many  blessings, 
Debra 
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